
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

September 10, 2024 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE:  RECOGNITION, PLAQUE AND GIFT BASKET TO DUNDEE 

RIDGE MIDDLE ACADEMY 

SUBJECT:  

 

Town Commission will present a recognition award to Dundee Ridge 

Academy for being a “B” school. Accepting the award and a gift basket 

for her staff is the Principal at Dundee Ridge Academy, Ms. Stacy 

Gideons. 

STAFF ANALYSIS:  

 

Dundee Ridge Academy is a school of excellence that values diverse 

cultures and individual uniqueness. They are committed to preparing 

students for the challenges of tomorrow; by fostering a safe, self-

motivating, creative learning environment enhanced by higher standards 

of achievement from a professional and dedicated staff. 

In the 23-24 school year, DRA earned a school grade of a “B” for the 

second year in a row. Town staff recognizes the dedication, consistent 

care, and hard work that it takes to accomplish this type of sustained 

success and congratulates Principal Gideons for her leadership. 

FISCAL IMPACT:  No Fiscal Impact 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  None 

ATTACHMENTS:  

 

 

None 

 


